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Attention: Mr. Terry Lindeman 

Re: Form C-l07-A 
Jicarilla 30-03-28 No. 3 
Jicarilla 30-03-34 No. 3 

Dear Mr. Lindeman: 

Please be advised that the Oil Conservation Division inadvertently issued two 
downhole commingling orders for the wells listed above. These orders are as follows: 

Jicarilla 30-03-28 No. 3 DHC-2772 dated June 30, 2000 
DHC-2783 dated July 19, 2000 

Jicarilla 30-03-34 No. 3 DHC-2773 dated June 30,2000 
DHC-2781 dated July 19, 2000 

In order to correct this situation, Division Orders No. DHC- 2783 and DHC-2781 
are hereby cancelled. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-8184. 

Sincexeiy, 

David Catanach 
Engineer 

Xc: OCD-Aztec 
BLM-Farmington 
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